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PORT AUTHORITY OF JD/RUWAIS 
 
 
PORT MARINE CIRCULAR  
 

NO. 002 of 2013 
    
    
25 FEB 2013 
 
 

To               Project Contractors 

                   Project Craft Community 

 

Mooring Markers , Buoys ,Fenders and other Associated Equipment  
 
Reference is made to the circular No. 004/2011 dated 10th July 2011 
 
Please be informed that several floating objects were recovered during last two months 
without any identification.   
 
It was clearly instructed that any loss of such equipment, in the PORT shall be notified 
immediately to the Port Control and writing to the port authority in a reasonable time. 
 
The floating objects severely damage the propellers of the ships during their passage 
and berthing / un berthing operations which is causing an immense risk and recovery 
cost impact will be on concerned marine contractor.  
 
Therefore, all concerned are requested to stop this recurrences immediately to avoid 
suspension of the marine project commissioning permit. 
 
Your continued co-operation and support is sought. 
 
 
 
 
 

KHALDOON AHMED AL SHAIBANI 
HARBOUR MASTER 
PORT AUTHORITY OF JD/RUWAIS 
 


